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Peet Botes

From: Oudrif Doring River <oudrif@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 18 August 2017 11:15 AM
To: Peet Botes
Subject: Dam on Housenbek Farm

Hallo Peet 
I have just learnt that there is a proposal to build an in-stream dam on the above property on a tributary of 
the Doring River . Our property is downstream on the Doring River and I would like to know why we were 
not contacted directly about this project as required by law. 
Regards 
Anton Rory Mitchell    
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*OUDRIF* 
 
Relax in splendid isolation, on the banks of the Doring River 
At the foothills of the Cederberg Mountains 
 
   
 


